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Sumus Poetae

We are poets,
You may not see us,

But we see you,
We watch the Earth turn,

The wind blow
The trees sway.

We record the world
On our pieces of  paper;

We notice beauty
Within, like no one else.

We are poets.

— Chloe Worthington ’14
(spring 2008)



A Celebration of  Stanley A. Bosworth
Saint Ann’s School Founding Headmaster, 1965-2004

Church of  St. Ann & the Holy Trinity
Brooklyn, New York

October 15, 2011

Prelude		  Organ 
	 Jason Asbury, Faculty	

“Gloria” from Twelfth Mass		  W.A. Mozart 
	 Saint Ann’s Festival Chorus & Instrumental Ensemble

Vincent Tompkins, Head of  School

Mary Watson ’78, Board of  Trustees

Robert S. Rubin, Former Member of  the Board of  Trustees

Tom Dunne, Former Head of  the Middle School

Beth Bosworth ’75, Faculty

Jane Charles-Voltaire ’03

“Correspondances”		  C. Baudelaire 
	 Sarah Trouslard ’96	

“Dance of  the Blessed Spirits” 		  Christoph Willibald Gluck 
from Orfeo		  arr. Abram Chasins 
	 Erika Nickrenz ’81, piano 

Adam Bosworth ’72

Steevie Chinitz, Former Faculty

Zac Posen ’99

Original Song 
	 Albert Stewart ’78

Michael Bosworth ’03

Thomas Beller ’83

Marty Skoble, Faculty

Akiva Goldsman ’79 

“Take the A Train”		  Duke Ellington 
	 Alex Levin Trio

James Busby, Former Faculty

Nancy Fales Garrett, Faculty

“Ariel’s Song” 
The Tempest	 Student, Class of  2015



There will be a reception at The Bosworth Building
immediately following the memorial service.

Food, beverages and activities will be held in the
following locations:

Gymnasium (12th floor) Food & Beverages

The Annie Bosworth Library (6th floor) Food & Beverages

Theater (4th Floor) Short Films
“A Lion Amongst Us” by Bob Giraldi  

Vignettes From the Archives, assembled by Deborah Dobski

The Faculty Resource Room, formerly Stanley’s Office (3rd Floor)
Record your memories of  Stanley

Faculty Lounge (1st floor) Food & Beverage

Undercroft 
Student Art Show - Food & Beverage

Due to capacity concerns, food & beverages will not be served in the lobby  
or dining room.

Coat check and stroller parking will be available in the
Harcourt Room on the 1st floor.

We invite all students, friends, colleagues and
family of  Stanley to submit memories, photographs, letters and more to 

rememberingstanley@saintannsny.org so that we can continue to celebrate 
Stanley later this year and always.

Please make sure submissions are emailed by March 1, 2012

“The opportunity of  Saint Ann’s School came to 
me as my first children were beginning to grow 
up. I wanted to impart to them the wonder of  life. 
I wanted to share my years spent wandering the 
world, witnessing great concepts that became faiths 
then dwindled into farces—the sheer exhilaration 
of  touching life. I wanted my children, all children, 
to know that cathedrals are sacred, whatever one’s 
belief, and how they may exist without walls. I 
wanted success in life to be defined as living 
successfully. In the last analysis, education is a 
celebration of  life.”

— Stanley Bosworth



Donations may be made to the  
Stanley A. Bosworth Memorial Fund  

at Saint Ann’s School


Saint Ann’s School

129 Pierrepont Street
Brooklyn, New York 11201

www.saintannsny.org
October 15, 2011


